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  Activity in the government contracts industry has been heating up over the last year as the United States tackles the pressing
issues of our rapidly changing world. In this episode, Wiley partners Kara Sacilotto, Tracye Howard, and Craig Smith provide a
comprehensive overview of the most significant developments in government contracts from 2021 to today, touching on topics
such as the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) for Fiscal Year 2022, cybersecurity and other administration initiatives,
and takeaways from notable claims and bid protest cases before the federal government.


